

Date: 12/21/2021

To: Administrator Buchholtz

From: Chief Antoine

Re: Donation to PD

Dan,

The Police Department received a donation from Dennis and Ramona Heitbrink on December 20, 2021. They are the parents of Sommer Heitbrink. Sommer had a heart attack in October of 2020. Sgt. Long responded to the medical and was able to save Sommer's life with the use of the AED and CPR. Sgt. Long received the Life Saving Award at the City Council on December 20, 2021. I feel an appropriate use for the \$1,500 donation would be to replace worn medical equipment in squad cars.

Thank you,

Chief Antoine